
IMPORTANT DATES

November 1st- Day light Savings
November 3rd - Picture Day!
November 13th- CLOSED for
Professional Development Day
November 23rd —Classroom
Thanksgiving celebrations
November 26th & 27th—SCHOOL
CLOSED FOR THANKSGIVING 
November 30th—Links 2 Learning
parent folders go home

Each of our classrooms will be
celebrating Thanksgiving with a
craft party and special treat on
November 23rd. Students are
making their own placemats and
other Thanksgiving themed artwork
to bring home to share with family
members.

THANKSGIVING
CELEBRATIONS

Our parents are vital partners in
helping us to maintain a safe and
healthy environment for the students
in our school. The most important thing
you can do to assist us in creating a
healthy environment is to keep your
child home if they are ill. This reduces
the spread of illness and allows your
child to fully recuperate. For more
information please see our Parent
Handbook or reach out to a member of
our administrative team

ILLNESS POLICY
REMINDER

We hope your children enjoyed their fall lessons, pumpkin themed
activities and classroom celebrations last month. Seeing our students

enjoy their Halloween costumes and fall attire is one of the
highlights of the year for us. Thank you for allowing us to be part of

these special occasions! This month we are focusing on gratitude and
connecting with others. Though we cannot hold our normal

Thanksgiving community meal this year we have many special
activities planned for our students and are looking forward to

sharing photos with you all on Links 2 Home. As always, please let us
know if you have any questions or concerns. 

We would also like to introduce Ms. Maddie and Ms. Ashley who have
joined our school. Ms. Maddie will be our infant teacher and has

worked in the Early Childhood field for 10 years. Ms. Ashley will be
our intermediate teacher and she has worked in Early Childhood for

18 years! We are SO excited to have them!

Sincerely, Karen Baccarella & Michael Martinez
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A Note From Our Principal



Thank you for casting your votes on
our pumpkins this year. Our

teachers and students had so much
fun participating in this event. 

Our winner this year is the "Candy
Corn" pumpkin!

PUMPKIN CONTEST



LOVE OUR SCHOOL? REVIEW US!

Happy BirthdaY
Ms. Maddie. 11/17

Evelyn R. 11/23
Ms. Ashley 11/27

In today’s connected world,
many families turn to online

reviews to learn more about the
reputation of schools. Just a

reminder that you can find our
school on Facebook, Google,

Yelp and other online
directories. We’d love more

families like yours, so please
consider spreading the word

about our school


